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FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 6, 2011

TO: Honorable Chris Harris, Chair, Senate Committee on Jurisprudence 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB886 by Carona (Relating to the execution docket and other records of certain court 
clerks.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Civil Practices and Remedies Code and the Tax Code to allow court clerks 
who are required to enter information into an execution docket to enter and maintain such information 
in an electronic format and provide that any local government record data may be stored electronically 
in addition to or instead of source documents in paper or other media. To the extent the bill would 
amend court procedures, no significant fiscal implication to the state is anticipated. The bill would 
take effect September 1, 2011.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council
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